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27 May 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As you will be aware, the planned open evening was cancelled this year due to the guidelines regarding 
Covid 19 that were in place in the autumn term. We appreciate that moving schools can be an anxious 

time for pupils and parents and we want to help make the transition process as smooth as possible. As part 
of this process, we are inviting parents of pupils who are due to join us in September 2022 to tour the 
school. 

 
Tours will take place on 14 and 15 June and will last approximately half an hour. 
 

Tours can be booked using the google forms below.  
 

14 June Booking Link 4:00pm - 4:45pm 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfobfws1SYC4DzqcOFEhDHL5T6bKhAWYiCxcD48jrqse8tD3A/vi
ewform?usp=sf_link   

 
14 June Booking Link 5:00pm - 5:45pm 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFzcPNyR95GY1gI0GaP1U4FjuFQKNXUlP5GpPvcVEHwSdTZg/
viewform?usp=sf_link  
 

15 June Booking Link 4:00pm - 4:45pm 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFSAqre7Lw2_dhIdkVdbXDXmfaoAUcyOKqQ8FFfMXJX7rqlA/vi

ewform?usp=sf_link  
 
15 June Booking Link 5:00pm - 5:45pm 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYxKGwNfjiC72IOavY7AuhsJDPk3WjBB3L3OTDi47L3dXDnQ/vi
ewform?usp=sf_link  
 

Capacity is limited so we ask that only the pupil and up to two adults attend the tour.  Parking will be 
available on the school playground but this is limited so please consider walking or another means of 

transport wherever possible. 
 
The tours will meet in the sports hall, which will be clearly signposted from the school playground. Groups 

of pupils and parents will then be taken on a tour of the school by a member of staff so you will get to see 
the fantastic facilities and resources we have here at Edward Peake. 

 
If you have any questions about our tours or need to make us aware of any mobility issues please contact 
the school office on info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk or 01767 314562 so that we can provide you with 

assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Z J Linington 

Headteacher 
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